
 

Star of the Week 
Harvest Services 

Thank you to friends and family 

for joining us at our Harvest 

services this week, the children 

were wonderful and read poems 

and prayers and sang songs. 

 

A huge thank you for your 

generous donations for 

Warrington Foodbank, who 

provide three day emergency food 

supplies to local families who are 

in crisis. 

 

We are looking forward to our 

School in Church Service on 

Sunday at 10.30am, please join 

us if you can. 

Our School Council have requested that all children 

support Anti-Bullying Week by coming to school on 

Tuesday 12th 

November in odd 

socks with school 

uniform. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘COMPASSION’ 

RecD -      Emily       

RecP -      Aneesh  

RecV/W -  Harriet  

Y1L-         Maryam  

Y1B -        Isabella            

Y1C-         Emily  

Y2K -        Grace 

Y2R -        Alice  

Y2C -        Maia  

Y3E -        Elliott 

Y3H -        Tilly  

Y3W -       Dylan  

Y4D –      Ikeya  

Y4B -        Ella  

Y4LMc -   Maisie  

Y5A -        Marley  

Y5CU/LT– Leah            

Y5S -  Oliver  

Y6H -        Emily  

Y6C -  Tabatha   

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order 

for them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 18th October 2019 

School closes on Friday 25th 

October & we return on Monday 

11th November 2019. 

Odd Socks Day 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming Events 

October 2019 

20th—School in Church 

21st—School Photographs 

22nd—9.15am Prospective Parents’ Meeting 

(Reception intake 2020) 

22nd—Reception Careers Day 

22nd—School Council to plant bulbs @ Westbrook 

Orchard. 

November 2019 

12th—9.15am Prospective Parents’ Meeting 

(Reception intake 2020) 

12th—Odd Socks Day 

15th—Children in Need—dress in spots/yellow/

Children in Need theme. 

16th—Schools Cross Country Race, 10.30am @ 

Walton Gardens 

18th-22nd—Book Fair 

19th—9.15am Prospective Parents’ Meeting 

(Reception intake 2020) 

22nd—Bags to School 

26th—9.15am Prospective Parents’ Meeting 

(Reception intake 2020) 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Library Visit  

 

 

 

 

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term 

for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 4th November 

2019  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual       

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

 

Places are getting booked up fast, to avoid 

disappointment please complete and return  

an application form to school asap, these can 

be found on the school website.   

Places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

Children in Need 

Pudsey will be 

visiting school 

on November 

15th to collect 

any donations 

for Children in 

Need. 

Some classes have visited Westbrook Library this week where Chris Bent 

talked about what remembrance means and told them the fascinating 

story about his dad, John Bent, who was in the second world war.   

 

The children came away from the session eager to find out more about 

other war stories from their own family and have 

decided to research more with the help of Chris and 

their teachers. 

 

Year 6 will continue with this project after half term. 

 
We will be selling poppies in school next week for the 

British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

Y4 Chester Trip 

We had an amazing day in Chester learning 

more about the Romans.  We did a 

workshop where we were archaeologists 

and we excavated some artefacts, we 

investigated how the Romans cooked and 

how a bathhouse was heated.  We then 

visited the remains of the amphitheatre with 

a Roman centurion where we did some 

battle formations including the wedge – we 

even defeated the fearsome Celts (the 

teachers and the parent helpers!).  We then 

explored the artefacts in the museum and 

we completed a quiz about the Romans.  It 

was a fantastic day that we won’t forget!   

On Saturday, nine of our junior children took 

part in a cross country race. All of the 

children showed such perseverance during 

the race and also were a fantastic team 

that showed excellent fellowship. We were 

so proud to see every single one of our 

children supporting each other and staying 

to watch each other race. Well done to all of 

the children 

that competed, 

you did an 

excellent job, 

and are superb 

role models for 

St Philip’s! 

Cross Country 
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